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End of Financial Year 
We are in the process of preparing for financial year 
end.  Please ensure you log in to your parent pay account 
and bring any outstanding balances up to date  
immediately.  Going forward please ensure all payments 
for dinners, after school club and swimming are made 
weekly.  (A reminder letter will be sent home next week to 
advise of outstanding balances) 
 
Please note our policy for school dinners whereby if you 
debt exceeds more than one week (£11.00) we are unable 
to provide a school meal until the debt is repaid in full. 
 
Should you wish to discuss any outstanding balances with 
either myself of Sarah Beck,  please contact the school  
office to arrange a mutually convenient time. 

Online Safety 
This week has been Safer Internet Week at school. Each 
class have been learning about how to stay safer when  
using the internet. Please see over for some of the work 
that Y456 have completed.  
 
Please see the website www.internetmatters.org for lots 
of resources about how to help your child stay safe online. 
There is specific  information about different games and 
apps as well as general advice on screen time and ways to 
open up conversations.  
 
There is also a free app available to downloaded called 
‘internet matters’ that has games and quizzes to play 
that will help you to explore some areas of online safety.  



 
Diary Dates 
 
 
W/C 18th February– Spring Half term 
 
Monday 25th February– Return to School 
 
Thursday 7th March– World Book Day  
 
Wednesday 27th March– Mother’s Day Lunch 
 
Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th April– Pupil Progress 
meetings 
 
Thursday 11th and Friday 12th April– Y4 Stratford  
Residential 
 
Monday 15th April– Friday 26th April– Easter Holidays 
 
Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th May—Y5 Ironbridge  
residential 
W/C 27th May—Summer Half Term 

Allergies  
 
As of Monday 11th February all children who have an allergy will 
wear a purple band on their wrist during lunchtime. This is to help 
the lunchtime staff to remember those children with differing die-
tary requirements. If you know your child has an allergy please 
help to prepare them for this.  



 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes! 

House Points for this week 
Rabbits   112 Dogs    94 

Guinea Pigs    77 Cats   116 



 

The minimum acceptable attendance, as 
stipulated by Warwickshire Local 

 Authority, is 95%.  
Low attendance results in poorer educa-

tional progress and attainment.  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child: 
Article 3 (Best Interests of the Child.)  

Reception– 97.5% 
I have decided to leave Nursery off the attendance as 
their attendance is not statutory.  

Year 1/2/3– 96.9% 

Year 4/5/6– 91.3% 

Well done to YReception who had 
the highest attendance at school 
this week with a brilliant 97.5% 

  

Whole School Attendance: 95.11% 



 
Sera’s eSafety comic strip 



 
Bailee’s eSafety comic strip 



 



 


